
21 November 2022 

Hairdresser 

The hairdresser will be in school on Wednesday 23rd November. 

If you would like to book in a haircut for your child, please email 

mel.banks@milestone.sandmat.uk before 1pm on Tuesday 22nd. 

A haircut is £12 payable on the day. Please send any specific instructions along with 

payment. 

 

 

Melanie Banks 

Designated Safeguarding Lead/Family Support Team 

The Milestone School 

01452 874045 

07384264815 

Mon, Wed, Th ,Fri 8.45-4.15  


